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Squamish Reusable Bag Launch 

Tracey Saxby of Greener Footprints Society has been 
working hard educating Squamish about the effects of plastic 
on our planet and promoting reusable bags. The Reusable 
Bag Launch is scheduled for June with the goal of Squamish 
using at least 50% less plastic bags by 2010. Tracey spent 
an afternoon in Cara Tarling's Grade 1/2 class at Squamish 
Elementary and the students made posters that are on 
display at many of our local businesses. For more 
information, go to www.greenerfootprints.com. 

 
Squamish Elementary Grade 1 & 2 students made posters 

promoting reusable bags 

 
Home SNAP Newspaper Group Privacy Policy

SNAP 

 SUBMIT YOUR EVENT  CALENDAR  EDITIONS  DISTRIBUTION LOCATIONS ABOUT SNAP

 

Page 1 of 1SNAP Newspaper Group

17/06/2009http://www.snapwhistler.com/index.php?option=com_sngevents&id%5B%5D=102129


